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JIG Publications 

The purpose of this Bulletin is to advise all users of JIG Standards and JIG Bulletins of 
some changes to the arrangements for purchasing JIG Standards and accessing copies of 
JIG Bulletins. 
 

JIG Standards 

Until June of this year, JIG Standards (JIG 1, 2, 3 & 4) were only available for purchase in 
hard copy format from our distributor, SAI Global.   

Earlier this year JIG made the decision to sell the Standards via the JIG Website.  Following 
an upgrade to the website it is now possible to purchase electronic copies from the on-line 
shop section of www.jigonline.com  

Hard copies of the Standards can be purchased from SAI until early August, 2014 – our 
contract with SAI Global expires on August 8th.  After this date, hard copies will be available 
for purchase via the JIG on-line shop. 

 
JIG Bulletins 

New JIG Bulletins are currently uploaded to the JIG Website and distributed by e-mail from 
SAI.  This e-mail distribution will cease with the termination of our contract with SAI Global. 

All JIG Bulletins are listed on www.jigonline.com.  In future, anyone who has purchased a 
copy of the latest issue of JIG 1, 2, 3 or 4 will be granted access via the website to JIG 
Bulletins.  In order to access the bulletins an ID (username) and password to log-in to the 
JIG Extranet is required.  Purchasers who do not already have an ID and password will need 
to contact JIG.  Please send an e-mail to Jo Barlow (jo.barlow@jigonline.com) to request 
access.   

An automated e-mail notification system to advise when a new JIG Bulletin is available is 
currently being developed. 

Note: You will only be notified and have access to future JIG Bulletins if you have 
access to the JIG Website Extranet. 

 

EI/JIG 1530 

This joint Energy Institute/JIG publication is now available as a download from the JIG 
Website on-line shop.  Hard copies may be purchased from the EI Website 
www.energyinst.org or from sales@portland-services.com. 

 

This document is intended for the guidance of Members of the Joint Inspection Group (JIG) and 
companies affiliated with Members of JIG, and does not preclude the use of any other operating 
procedures, equipment or inspection procedures.  Neither JIG, its Members, the companies affiliated 
with its Members nor the International Air Transport Association (IATA) accepts responsibility for the 
adoption of this document or compliance with this document.  Any party using this document in any 
way shall do so at its own risk.  
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